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DWS Circular Letter #2024-06 
 
To:  All Public Water Systems 

Certified Operators 
Local Directors of Health 

 
From:  Lori J. Mathieu, Public Health Branch Chief 
   
Date:   February 2, 2024 
 
Subject: BIL Learning Exchange Webinar Series: Addressing Emerging 

Contaminants in Source Water Using BIL Grants and Forgivable Loans 
 
 
As part of the BIL Learning Webinar Series, Source Water Collaborative is providing a webinar 
entitled “Addressing Emerging Contaminants in Source Water Using BIL Grants and Forgivable 
Loans.” This webinar will be held Thursday, February 8, from 3:00 to 4:30 p.m. EST. It is 
free and open to the public. 
 
Through the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law (BIL), $10 billion in grant or grant-like funding is 
being made available for projects that address emerging contaminants in drinking water and/or 
wastewater. This funding will be administered through EPA’s Drinking Water and Clean Water 
State Revolving Funds and new Emerging Contaminants in Small or Disadvantaged 
Communities Grant Program. Attendees of this webinar will learn how new and existing source 
water protection projects may be supported by this funding opportunity. 
 
To register, follow the link below: 
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_AVqY8p4PS86OkzDmUyyY4Q#/registration 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Circular Letter, please contact Pat Bisacky at 860-509-
7356 or email the DPH Emerging Contaminants Unit at DPH.EmergingContaminants@ct.gov. 
 
 
C: Lisa Morrissey, Deputy Commissioner, DPH 

https://www.sourcewatercollaborative.org/
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_AVqY8p4PS86OkzDmUyyY4Q#/registration

